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 The staff at the Transportation department appreciate the Board of 

Trustees for the meal and t-shirts, they would like to say Thank you. 

We are having a lot of bus trips for the end of the school year, our driver’s 

been very patient and flexible to last minute changes.  But if the person that takes 

care of the bus trips from each building would call and communicate with us and 

try not to take trips on a last minute basis or make changes last minute that 

would help. Monday, Tuesday, and Wednesday are the better days to take a field 

trip because Thursday and Friday are usually the day sports teams’ travel.   

We had bus #2222 at Al’s diesel they repaired the Air Conditioning unit and 

bus #222 had no air conditioner so that is being repaired at this time.  Bus #3 had 

a broken wire harness for the transmission and it is now repaired. 

The engine for the red trash truck will be changed out in the near future. 

Garage door #2 was repaired it had broken cables and the rest of the doors were 

checked and found to be in good condition.  The cables on the wash bay doors 

were replaced.  The air cylinder on the tire machine was replaced. 

Repairs are being done as needed on the buses.  Babb’s propane switch 

shorted out and it was only operating on one side it was pumping slow and would 

shut down so Nelson from Maintenance fixed it.  

We just ordered some more gas and diesel at the Transportation building 

for the district vehicles and the buses that still use diesel.  We purchased propane 

for .97 a gallon also. 

We have a total of 90 bus trips scheduled for this month.  Also, a total of 5 

bus referrals, and a total of 7 bus removals.  This concludes our report for the 

month of May. 


